
From: Kit Dickinson  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 8:56 AM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher 

(Council) 
Subject: Ann Arbor Jesuits 

 

My name is Kenneth Dickinson and I live at 1798 High Pointe Ln (A2).  I am writing in support of 
the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne 
Street.  I am a lifelong Ann Arbor resident and my family has been part of St Mary’s Church for 
20+ years.  We strongly believe the Jesuits would not only be good neighbors but also continue 
to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten years.  Their mission is 
serving the community and have countless examples of aiding people in need in and around 
Ann Arbor. 

I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that 
all members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important 
issue. 

Again, I ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

Thank you very much. 

Kenneth Dickinson 

 
 


